
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 
No dressing up this week but lots of learning around the school. It has 
also been lovely to see the new book displays go up in the hall. Well 
done everyone. Thank you to everyone who supported the book fair 
last week. Lots of people made good use of their book tokens and we 
took over £1000 This gives us about £500 to spend on books for the 
school.   
We look forward to seeing you at Family Learning Week next week – if 
you haven’t booked your place please contact Mrs Hall in the office. 
Have a great weekend, Mrs T L Good 

We welcomed an NHS performance team into school 
on Wednesday. They taught Y5 and 6 all about the jobs in the NHS and 
how it has changed over time. The children really enjoyed it. Thank you. 

Headlines 
15th March 2024  

Just in case you hadn’t heard Surrey 
have asked us to remind parents that 

the National Highways is closing a 
section of the M25 between junction 

10 at Wisley to junction 11 at 
Chertsey, starting overnight on Friday 
15 March and continuing until early 

morning on Monday 18 March. This is 
for demolition works and gantry 

installation at the Wisley interchange. 
 

There will be official diversions, but 
there is likely to be traffic and travel 

disruption right across Surrey. 
 

Full details will be available on 
the National Highways M25 Junction 

10 project website. Please keep 
checking this page for the latest 

information. 
 

Hopefully the weather will be fine and 
we can either stay in or walk anywhere 

we need to go! 
 
 

Holiday Support  
The Support Scheme will continue to run over Easter. 
Surrey County Council is providing support by issuing vouchers through 
the school via Wonde. Holiday club vouchers have already been issued 
and supermarket vouchers will be issued to eligible families on the 
25th March. If you need support and you do not usually receive any 
please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Good - we may be able to help.  
 

PTFA 
Thank you so much to the PTFA for 
arranging the Quiz Night last week. It 
sounds and looks like it was great fun 
and made us £318. Unfortunately, 
none of the Teachers could come due 
to a whole range of reasons but we 
will see you next time! There are two 
more events this term; the school 
uniform sale on Monday and the 
Easter Disco for children on 
Wednesday 27th of March. See the 
PTFA Website for more details. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diaries 
Description Date Time 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 18/03/24 15.20 

Family Learning Week 18/03/24 – 23/03/24 

Rock Steady Spring Concert 21/03/24 14:30 - 15:30 

PTFA Meeting 25/03/24 19:30 

Nursery closed 26/03/24 – 28/03/24 

SATRO Electronics Workshop Y4/Y6 26/03/24 all day 

PTFA Easter Disco for Children  27/03/24 See website 

Easter Holidays finish at 1.30pm 28/03/24  

INSET DAY School closed to children 
Nursery open as usual 

15/04/24  

Back to school 8.55am 16/04/24  

 
 

Nursery Induction 
It was induction afternoon 
for our new Nursery children 
who are starting after Easter 
on Thursday. They had a 
lovely time playing in the 
Nursery and meeting their 
new teachers. We look 
forward to seeing you in 
April! 
Nursery is almost full for 
September, if you are 
interested in a place for your 
child don’t hesitate to 
contact the office. 

https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-east/m25-junction-10
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-east/m25-junction-10

